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Northern Kentucky University has elected to delay implementation of the new 
procurement standards section 200.317-326 of the Uniform Guidance.  NKU will delay 
implementation of the new procurement standards until July 1, 2018 and will continue to 
follow the requirements of Office of Management and Budget Circular A-110. 

 

 


